

January 27, 2012

Dear Rock In Prevention,

Thank you for presenting your program on Character Traits to our students on January 23. The emphasis on a "Caring Community" reinforced our expectations of being a "Responsible" and "Respectful" school.

Our students were totally engaged throughout the presentations! This was due mostly to the presenters' expertise and enthusiasm. Having high school students as helpers was very reinforcing—especially because some students were former students at Walnut Grove. Also reinforcing, were the songs and a CD for each student to take home and share with his/her family. The CD along with the "Family Activities" sheet was a very powerful activity: it reinforced learned concepts with family and it let parents know what expectations are for their child at school. As a school counselor, I look forward to using the CD and follow-up guide in my guidance classes.

I found it extremely easy to work with the Rock In Prevention staff. They were always friendly and very flexible when it came to scheduling. We would welcome them back again!

Sincerely yours,

Launie L. Lambert

Counselor

Walnut Grove Elementary School

...Where Dreams Begin!